
East Rapids PTC Meeting 
September 12th, 2022 

Treasurer’s Update 
Principal’s Update 
 
Old Business: 

1. School supply purchasing is done. Total spent was $11,850.19. This is approximately 
$16.76 per student. 

2. Open house went well. PTC gave out one $25 gift card and one $15 gift card as a raffle 
prize for filling out educational benefit forms. 

3. PTC purchased Studies Weekly magazine for 4th grade. This cost $1,048.91. Scholastic 
donations will be used towards this. No total yet for donations received. 

4. A sign up went out to restock the teacher’s lounge. This was well received and the slots 
filled quickly. Do we want to do this quarterly? 

5. PTC bought breakfast for staff on the first day of school. Total cost was $97.50. 
 

New Business: 
1. Anna Johnson is here to talk about Safe Routes to School (SRTS) and a possible 

volunteer opportunity.  
2. WFC kickoff is September 28th.  

A. Need 3 volunteers to help distribute chocolate cases to classrooms.  
B. Need 1 or 2 volunteers to be at school in the mornings (7:40-8:20) for the first week 

to hand out extra boxes and log them into the excel sheet for tracking. 
C. After the fundraiser ends, we will be hosting a popsicle party for each student who 

sold at least 1 box of chocolate. We are also choosing 10 random participants to 
have an ice cream sundae party with a principal. 

3. Yearbook committee needs to be assembled. Jess Storey is willing to facilitate a meeting 
and explain what needs to be done to make the yearbooks. 

4. East Rapids T shirt order is in progress. 
5. Vote on whether or not to move ahead with a school store. 
6. School Custodian Appreciation Day is October 2nd. 
7. Teacher requests. 

 


